
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN 
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674 

Email: ​office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk​  Headteacher: Mrs Angela Jermy 
 

Year One: Chestnut 

Autumn 1.2 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for working with us for a really successful first half term, where the children settled 
back into life in their brand new school.  

We are looking forward to meeting you soon at parents’ evening, which will be held virtually 
this year. You should have had an opportunity to make an appointment via our online survey 
and meetings times are in the process of being set up.  

In class, we have been learning all about our new school.  The children have worked 
together as a team to create a Chestnut tree collage.  They have learnt and put into 
practice our Hethersett Woodside School Expectations.  

Our topic for this half-term is ‘How have Toys Changed​’.​ Please see our Autumn 1.2 Topic 
Overview. 

Please note, PE is still on a Wednesday and a Thursday, when the children will need to 
continue to come to school in their sportswear.   

You will also find a series of links to various different online learning resources on our Autumn 2 
Topic Overview. We appreciate that more and more, families are needing to isolate for fairly 
lengthy periods of time while awaiting COVID tests or to isolate. We will provide materials for 
you to access during these absences.  

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one of us at 
the school gate; or email the school office. 

Kind Regards 

Chestnut Team: Miss Reed, Mrs Gaffney and Mrs Smalls 
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